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G. D. McLENDON
Senior Vice President

W3K-82-0368
Q-3-A35.07.35

Mr. John T. Collins, Regional Administrator, Region IV
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, Texas 76012

SU3 JECT: Waterford SES Unit No. 3
Docket No. 50-382
Significant Construction Deficiency No. 35
" Material Properties of Tube Track and Welded Fittings"
Fourth Interim Report

Reference: 1) LP&L Letter W3K-82-0155 to USNRC dated March 18, 1982
2) Telecon - L. Bass (LP&L) to L. Martin (USNRC) on June 22, 1982

i

Dear Mr. Collins:

In reference (1), LP&L committed to submit a final report on Significant
Construction Deficiency No. 35 on June 21, 1982. Because of complications
experienced by the contractor, Mercury Company, this report will not be
submitted until November 15, 1982.

The reason for the change in submittal date is that Mercury Company has had
to increase their efforts required to assure release of certain Start-up
systems. This has resulted in added time requirements to complete tube
track rework and system walkdown.

Very truly yours, \

/ . d. M ' 't
GDMcL/LLB/grf

cc: 1) Direc tor .D$hhhh! Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission E- |

' * ' IWashington, D. C. 20555
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jg h2) Director
Office of Management
Information and Program Control
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555
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